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Alexus Austin

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, June 30, 2015 2:09 PM
To: 'Steve.Romig@fpl.com'
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing - (Email ID = 5088)

This filing has not been accepted per Maria Moncada’s telephone conversation with Mr. Cooney in our office at 
1:40 p.m. today.  It is our understanding that the filing was subsequently resubmitted (E-mail ID 5089).   
  
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 
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